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BNAPEX 2025 
September 19th – 21st in Vernon, British Columbia 

Sunday September 21st 
11.30 – 1.00 PM 
Gord Mallett  

will give a presentation on 
Walter Hale’s Arctic Airmail 

Photographs 1929-1932 
Walter Hale was known as “The Flying Postal 

Inspector”, and accompanied many inaugural 
air mail flights, including the December 1929 

flight from Fort McMurray to Aklavik. Gord 
Mallett will describe Walter Hale’s career, and 

show the original photograph album. 

 

 

BNAPEX COLLABORATIVE COURT OF HONOUR 
This will be dedicated to mini-exhibits that are 1 to 2 pages (single or double) on smaller British Columbia 
topics of your choice. There will be NO CHARGE for these small exhibits, NOR will they be judged. You just 
need to create it and send the image to Dave Bartlet in PDF or JPG format. No Synopsis is needed, but the 
exhibit should tell the viewer what it is about. Please let Dave know if you are creating a mini-exhibit, how 
many pages and the proposed title so that he can track what people are submitting. Contact Dave at 
information. bnapexexhibits@bnaps.org 

Annual Day of Aerophilately in Toronto - Sunday November 2nd  

This will be a  joint meeting of the BNAPS AMSG 
and the CANADIAN AEROPHILATELIC SOCIETY 

at the Vincent Greene Foundation, 
 10 Summerhill Avenue, from 10.15 – 4.00 PM. 

It will be a hybrid meeting, with a zoom link to the 
morning sessions.  

Bob Galway will be giving a presentation  
“How Robert Starratt Grew Wings [1932-1941)”. 

More presentations will be most welcome. Please 
contact the editor if you would like to give one. 

 

 
 

The AMSG operates on a cyber-only basis, so no membership dues are required. – To join and receive future 

issues of The Pilot’s Log, just send your email and postal address to Chris Hargreaves, AMSG Chair/Editor, at 

hargreavescp@sympatico.ca   

mailto:hargreavescp@sympatico.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you plan on attending BNAPEX 2025, you may now Register for the Banquet and Night Out on the BNAPS 

website for yourself and additional guest. The direct link is: 

https://bnaps.org/bnapex/bnapex2025-Vernon/registration.htm 

You will need to sign into the website with your member number and password in order to submit the 

registration. 

If anyone has questions with regards to registrations please contact bnapexRegistration@bnaps.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walter Hale’s Photograph Album 
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